Freedom of Information Act 2000/Environmental Information Regulations 2004  
re: Permanent Vacancy Rates in Social Worker Positions and Agency Spend
Your request for information has now been considered and the Council’s response to your questions is shown below.

You asked:
How many permanent vacancies do you have for qualified social workers across both children and adults services and as a percentage would be useful

Answer:
49 vacancies – 19% of our social worker workforce are vacancies.

How many agency ' social worker' staff do you currently have for children and adults services and what percentage is this against your FTE roles

43 agency social workers (included within the vacancies above) – 17% of our social worker workforce are agency. 

Lastly, If known do you know what was spent on agency social workers in 2024 again in both children and adults services

£3,360,155 gross invoice

 

We continuously advertise for qualified social work staff, with additional supporting projects such as the recruitment of international social workers. In December 2024 we appointed 11 additional staff through this route who are undergoing a transition process with our agency staff.


Reason for the request is to put together a cost analysis to show the significant cost savings against hiring from overseas to reduce agency staff due to the national shortage in the UK

You may re-use the information under an Open Government Licence.

If you are dissatisfied with the handling of your request, please write, explaining your grounds of appeal, to: 

Internal Review

Information Governance & Risk
Email: info.requests@leicester.gov.uk
